
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

April 16, 2007

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,  Leningrad Elarionoff,  Lynn Taylor, Avi Okin, Laura 
Dierenfield,  Jim Lutter

1. Cross section of the trail - Kaz recognized that the trail would be divided into 
mixed traffic going on the right side in each direction.

2. Equestrian use - Leningrad suggests that we should let the equestrian people 
work on getting equestrian use of the trail.

3. Lodge - Kaz has a meeting with Robin Nonaka next week Tuesday at 12:00 to 
discuss easement across Lodge property.

4. Fence placement would be worked out in the field according to Bruce and Kaz - 
the fence generally needs to be at the top of the embankment.

5. June 2 is the Honu triathlon - 12 people needed to help with the bike course 
between Kawaihae intersection and Akoni Pule Highway

6. May is bike month - Tutu's house is having several bike programs - 3:00 t 5:00 on 
May 7 - C&S Cycle is having a free clinic to clean and tune bikes, .May 14 - 18 - 
Bike to Work Week - Tutu's house is offering breakfast to those who show up on 
their bikes in the am, May 18 is Bike to work day, May 16 is the Ride of Silence - 
5:00 pm from Old Airport to NELHA - show ride in silence in remembrance to 
those who have been killed in bike accidents/

7. Tee shirts - Jim will make a count of how many tee shirts we have but we have 
almost no large or extra large so he is asking if we should print more. Question - 
if we print more should it have a different name? Is our name important for 
funding,  project recognition, etc?

cc. Kaz Shigezawa, Greg Mooers, James Komata
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